KNOX COLLEGE

GALESBURG, ILLINOIS 61401 TELEPHONE 308/ 343-112}

Office of the President

October 16, 1968

Dr. Richard Bayer
Secretary, MACTLAC
Department of Chemistry
Carroll College
Waukesha, Wisconsin

Dear Dr. Baker:

Dr. Russell Sutton, Acting Chairman of the Department of Chemistry

at Knox College, has advised us that you wish to have a letter from the
President confirming his invitation to MACTLAC to hold its annual meeting
on the Knox campus in 1971, 1972 or 1973.

As Dr. Sutton has indicated, we are hopeful that you will find it
possible to accept the invitation from Knox in one of these years.
It will be a real pleasure to host your distinguished organization.
With kindest regards, I remain

Very cordially yours,

Lotk

Sharvy G. Umbeck
President

SGU:md
cc: Dr. Russell Sutton



CALVIN COLLEGE

GRAND RAPIDS 86, MICHIGAN

OFFICE OF THE ®PRESIDENT

October 4, 1968

Dr., Richard Bayer
Secretary of MACTLACGC
Chemistry Department
Carroll College
Waukesha, Wisconsin

Dear Doctor Bayer:

Herewith I extend an invitation to the Midwestern Association of
Chemistry Teachers in Liberal Arts Colleges to meet on our cam-
pus in 1970.

We have an entirely new campus and have just completed and are
now occupying our new Science Building, We believe this building
is unique in its construction, and the Chemistry Department has
incorporated in it a number of features which should be of interest
to your membership. Therefore, we hope that you will visit us in
1970 to see our new building and enjoy it with us.

Sincerely,

WS:cv



MOORHEAD, MINNESOTA

President 56560

JOSEPH L. KNUTSON

September 18, 1968

Dr. Richard Bayer, Secretary
MACTLAC

Carroll College

‘Waukesha, Wisconsin 53186

Dear Dr. Bayer:

We at Concordia College wish to repeat our invitation to the
MACTLAC members to hold their annual meeting on the Concordia
College campus at the next open date.

We are proud of our new science facilities and of our achieve~
ments in chemistry. Our men like to share their experiences and
accept challenges from others, so for their sake I hope you accept
our invitation.

Sincerely yours,

Joseph L. Knutson
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